
From "Sue" <sue.mcdonnell102@btinternet.com> 

To "'Clerk Appletonwiske'" <clerk@appletonwiske.com> 

Cc "'Richard Hauserman'" <chair@appletonwiske.com> 

Date 15/10/2023 11:58:31 

Subject Vacancy for a Parish Councillor 

 
Morning all, 
  
I understand that there is a vacancy for a Parish Councillor in the village. 
  
I am interested in applying as all of you know I am interested in the upkeep and future 
development of the village. 
Should you need a CV I would be happy to forward one. 
If co-opted to the PC unfortunately I have a previous engagement the first week in 
November but would be available for the December meeting. 
  
Also I understand that you have not yet recruited a replacement Clerk. I have always said I 
would help you out if needed so if you need a temporary Clerk for up to 6 months I would be 
happy to help you out. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Sue McDonnell 
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